
Comment from Anonymous 

I really liked how the agency approached setting a framework from the functionalities of ADS. In order 

to successfully set rules and policies for a newly emerging technology, a deep understanding of its 

functionalities is indeed required. This style of approach should be encouraged in the future, as ADS is 

only one of the many technologies that are coming up fast. Therefore, it is extremely important to work 

closely with the scientists and developers and listen to their suggestions, for they are the ones most 

knowledgeable in their respective area of development. Thank you! 

 


